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          What’s around our school? 

 

Geography 

In Geography, we will use simple fieldwork and 

observational skills to study the geography of our school 

and its grounds. We will also the key human and 

physical features of its surrounding environment. 

 

Computing 

In Computing, we will be using devices to capture 
photographs. Children will learn to recognise that 
different devices can be used to capture photographs 
and will gain experience capturing, editing, and 
improving photos. Finally, they will use this knowledge 
to recognise that images they see may not be real. 
 
Music 
In Music this term, pupils will work towards preparing 

for their Christmas Nativity. They will sing songs and 

learn the actions.  

 

D&T 

In D&T this term, we are looking at mechanisms. We 

will design, create and evaluate a carnival float to 

recreate our town carnival. 

 

PSHE 

In PSHE we will be learning about keeping safe, who we 

can go to for help and how we can keep ourselves safe 

in person and online. 

 

RE  

We are learning to reflect on the Christmas story and 

the importance of Jesus’s birth for Christianity and 

Christian people. 

English 

We will be reading ‘The True Story of the Three 

Little Pigs’ by Jon Scieska. 

 
Our class readers will be ‘In Every House on 

Every Street’ by Jess Hitchman and ‘The Street 

Beneath my Feet’ by Charlotte Guillian.  

Our writing will be a narrative based on the 

‘True Story of the Three Little Pigs’. We will also 

be writing instructions on how perform a dance 

and a Kennings poem linked to animals. 

 

 

In our writing we will be learning to: 

Write  

Spelling/Phonics/Grammar 

We will be learning more spelling rules which 
we can use in our English writing. Children will 
continue learning phonics in their reading 
groups. 

Maths 

We will focus on addition and subtraction, 

starting to look at adding two-digit numbers 

together, as well as subtracting two-digit 

numbers.  We will begin to cross 10 in our 

addition and subtraction, and deepen our 

understanding of place value through work on 

mental and practical strategies.   

Science 
In science, we will be continuing to learn about 
animals including humans – focusing on the things 
animals need to survive and a healthy, balanced 
diet.  
 

 

 

What’s around our school? 

Let’s learn about our local community, looking 

at houses old and new and finding out how 

our streets have changed since our mums and 

dads were young. Make maps and plans of the 

streets around us, planning our routes. What 

can you see? What can we find? Whereabouts 

do you live? Do you know your address? We 

will find out how to write instructions and 

directions as well as taking a walk through 

Melksham, from the school to St Michael’s 

church and back again. We will also be 

thinking about our community and the people 

around us.  

 


